GEORGE R. HANN
ATTORNEY-AT -LAW
PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA
2226 HENRY W. OLIVER BUILDING

November 25th, 193K.

Mr. Amon G. Carter,

Fort Worth, Texas.
Dear Amons:-

Just a line to let you know that I am
only one of & number of the directors of The Aviation
Corporation who feel quite the same as you do, and
that at our mesting Tuesday, I believe that consider-
able progress was made toward getting some real aviation
talent and brains on our Board of Directors, rather than
a number of prominent business men, unfamiliar with the
problems of the industry.

As I assured you over the telephone on
lionday evening, the members of the Board in New York
have certainly been spending a lot of time and trying
to do their level best to straighten out the present
complications in the most harmoniocus fashion for all
concerned, and particularly have I noted their repeated
expressions of appreciation for the splendid contri-
butions which have always been made by a number of our
out-of-town directors, including yourself, and that
these past services should be clearly kept in mind
during the present negotiations.

I am looking forward to seeing you next
week in New York, when it looks as though something
concrete may be done to solve this present problemn.

With all best wishes,

V£ry sincerely yours,



